ELLERSLIE COMBINED PROBUS CLUB

- Bev Williams 579 2936 Hospitality: Irene Bicknell 570 4674
Speakers: “ “ & Irene Howard 5796408
Secretary: Joan King 527 3694 Trips: Hilary Wills 525 2212
Treasurer: Rona Colbert 579 7605 Almoner: Joan Roberts 589 4171
Membership: Deb McPherson 962 1126 & Yvonne Salesa 527 1912

Raffles: Rose Boyle 634 8111

Website: probussouthpacific.org/Ellerslie
Bank Account: ASB 12-3060-0238292-00 Ref: Name and Sub OR Trip + date
Annual Subscription $306.00 is now due.

PROBUS ~ Fun, Friendship and Fellowship for active/semi retirees
21 April 2023 BULLETIN Pro:279

A warm welcome to Members and Visitors to our 29% Birthday meeting. Birthday Greetings, one and
all!

Mini Speaker: Kaye Cossar-Stokes
Entertainment: A Quiz - organised by Ann Skilling followed by our ‘Bring a Plate’ refreshments

Trip for Friday, 28 April: Auckland Zoo Entry Fee: $15.00 Lunch: BYO or the Zoo Café. Bus Fare: TBA
We will leave the Hall at 10am

Future Trips: May - Howick Historical Village June — MOTAT

NB: For Health and Safety reasons we are advised to have Next of Kin contact details on record, especially for
Trips. Please bring this information, ready to complete the cards given out at the door

Future Speakers: May - Richard Blakeborough from Independent Living
June - Jodie Leicester from Riding for the Disabled

Writers Group: The writing group meets at 10.00am on the 2™ Friday of the month. If you would like to share
your stories, we would love to meet you. Contact Claire Doyle, Convenor on 021 163 5346

Table Games: We meet every Thursday at 9.45am at Christchurch Parish Hall, Ladies Mile, Ellerslie to play
Rummikub, Mah Jong, Scrabble, Upwords etc Cost: $3.00 for moming tea( provided). Contact Val Jackson
027 5256330

Singing Group: Contact Hilary Wills for further information ph: 525 2212. The next Singalong date at
Margaret Stevenson’s TBA

Next Committee Meeting: Wednesday 3 May 2023 at 1pm at Bev Williams’ Addr: 74 Panorama Road, Mt
Wellington ph 579 2936. Members welcome fo attend.

The Next Probus Meeting will be held in the Hall on Friday 19 May at 10.00am



